
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Date: 09/01/2025 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Trading Symbol: ARABIAN 
 
SUB: Disclosure of information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations 
2015  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, We would like to 
inform you that the Company had participated in “Automechanika Dubai 2024” a 
biggest exhibition of the Automotive Industry, on 09th December to 11th December, 
2024 being organized by the Messe Frankfurt Middle East GmbH at Dubai World 
Trade Centre.  
 
We would further like to inform you that the Company is opening a new warehouse 
facility at the following address: 
 
Gat No. 1849, Kuruli Chakan, Taluka Khed, District Pune, Chakan-410502, 
Maharashtra 
 
This warehouse will be used for the business purpose of the Company and will help 
in further streamlining our operations.  
 
We request you to kindly take note of this development and update your records 
accordingly. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Arabian Petroleum Limited 
  
 
 
___________________________ 
Manan Hemant Mehta 
Wholetime Director 
DIN: 05124747 
 
 
 


		2025-01-09T18:13:20+0530
	MANAN HEMANT MEHTA
	I am the author of this document




